
Application for Tuition Aid 

Concord Quarterly Meeting Tuition Aid Fund 

Academic Year 2021-2022 

 

Concord Quarterly Meeting sets a policy for how our grants will be allocated. We apply 

the policy uniformly for all applicants. Member children attending Grades K-12 are 

eligible to apply. 

 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name(s) _________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Monthly Meeting: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Friends School Attending (or applied to):______________________________________ 

 

Grade (K-12 in 2021-2022):_________________________________________________ 

 

I affirm that I am the parent or legal guardian of this student, and that our family has 

examined our overall financial situation, and we have determined that financial support 

from Concord Quarterly Meeting will help in our ability to afford to send our child to a 

Friends School. 
 

I further affirm that the applicant and/or his parent or guardian is a member of a Monthly 

Meeting under the care of Concord Quarterly Meeting. 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian: __________________________________Date: ______ 

 

I affirm that I am the clerk of ____________________Monthly Meeting and that 

________________________ or at least one his/her parents is a member of this Meeting. 
 

Signature of Clerk: _____________________________________Date____________ 

(If getting a signature is not possible during the pandemic, please have your Meeting 

Clerk email the Coordinator with the above information) 

 

Please mail this application to: 

 

Lynne Piersol, Concord Quarter Coordinator 

139 Summit Terrace 

Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 

 

Deadline:  February 19, 2021 

Please note: This date may or may not coincide with school, PYM, or Monthly Meeting 

deadlines. Please pay careful attention to these dates! 

 

You will be informed of your financial aid award in fall of 2021. A check will be mailed 

from the Concord Quarter Treasurer directly to the school in your child’s name at that time. 


